
 

Week of September 20th, 2021 

Town Government:   

• The Memorial Park Committee will meet on Monday 9/20 at
5:30PM in the gazebo in Memorial Park.

• The  OOB Police Department is offering a winter text alert service
to inform residents of school closings and parking bans. Please
email them with your cell phone number and carrier as well as if
you are a business or individual.

• A reminder that parking meters, at street slots and in the lots,
will be enforced through October 15th. All town parking passes
will be good through October 11th.

The Libby Memorial Library: 

• The October book club will meet on Wednesday October 6th to
discuss This Is How It Always Is by Laurie Frankel. Call or stop by
the library to reserve your copy.

• The Writers Workshop will be held this Monday 9/20 at 5:30PM on
the lawn.

• The Library continues to look for volunteers. Hours are flexible
but they are asking for at least a 3 month commitment. If you are
interested please call the library at 207 934-4351

Community Opportunities:   

• Looking ahead to October OOB 365 is once again presenting Trail
of Terror at Aquaboggin. The event will be every weekend in
October and tickets can be purchased now at oob365.com

Check back next Monday for more happenings and events. 
 Have a great week! 

WHAT’S UP OOB?!
Here’s what’s happening in OOB! 

Call 937-5611

http://oob325.com



